
WORD AROUND THE WEBB 

 

PTO Update 

Reminder that the PTO is still collecting 

donations. Remember, every parent is 

automatically a member of the PTO! T-shirts 

will be sold at the Webb Street 101 event on 

November 5. Students are submitting t-shirt 

designs to be voted on at the next PTO 

meeting Thursday, October 29. Please plan to 

attend this meeting which will be held at 

Firehouse Subs at 7:00pm. 

“Be somebody 

who makes 

everyone feel like 

a somebody.” 
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Webb Street School Weekly Newsletter 

Staff Spotlight–Alma Love 

Mrs. Love is an instructional assistant in Ms. 

Bridges’ high school class. She has been at Webb 

Street for 4 years, but worked as an assistant at 

Hunter Huss High School for 7 years. Mrs. Love 

lives in Gastonia and has 6 children and 7 

grandchildren. She loves to volunteer in her 

community, school, and church. 

Spirit Week October 26-30 

Monday 26th - Western Day (Get out those cowboy boots & hats) 

Tuesday 27th - Tacky Day (Put on your craziest clothes & wacky socks) 

Wednesday 28th - Team Spirit Day (Panthers? Hornets? Webb Street Spi-
ders? Show your team pride!) 
 
Thursday 29th - Pajama Day (Roll out of bed & come to school) 
 
Friday 30th - Storybook Character Day* (Dress as your favorite character 
from a book or movie) 

*Please no masks or scary characters 

Webb Street 101 

On Thursday, November 5, Webb Street will be hosting our 2nd Annual Webb 

Street 101 Information Fair for parents and students. The information fair will be 

held in the gym from 1-3:30pm. Parent/Teacher conferences will be held the same 

afternoon from 12-6:30. We hope you will be able to attend this great opportunity to 

gain information about a variety of agencies and organizations in our community 

that can help you and your student! There will be information about transition ser-

vices in our area, guardianship resources, residential options, Special Olympics, 

The Arc, Webb Street services and much more! 

Don’t forget to keep up with the latest around the 

Webb by visiting our website and Facebook page! 

http://www.gaston.k12.nc.us/webbst 

https://www.facebook.com/WebbStreetSchoolGCS/ 

 


